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March 24, 2014

Sheila Kitz

Chief Administrative Officer
County of St. Paul No. 19
5015-49 Ave

St. Paul, Alberta

TOA 3A4

Subject: Expression of Interest — North Saskatchewan Regional Advisory Council

Dear Ms. Kitz:

The Government of Alberta is developing the North Saskatchewan Regional Plan under Alberta’s
Land-use Framework. When completed, the regional plan will provide context and guidance for land
and natural resource use in central Alberta to help achieve Alberta's long-term social and economic
goals based on a foundation of responsible environmental management.

To support this process, the Government of Alberta is establishing a Regional Advisory Council for
the North Saskatchewan region to provide advice to the Government of Alberta in the development
of the plan.

You are receiving this letter because our records indicate you or your organization previously
expressed an interest in becoming a member of the Regional Advisory Council for this region. If you
still wish to be considered for membership on the Council, please go to the Land-use Framework’s
website at www.landuse.alberta.ca for further details on the Council and how to submit a notice of
interest.

Thank you for your interest in this most important initiative.

Sincerely,

Bev Yee
Stewardship Commissioner



